
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF BUDGET WORKSHOP 
 

 
 

At their Regular meeting held May 6, 2024, the Highland Park City Council voted to hold a 

Workshop on the Proposed 2024/2025 General Operating Budget  

                            

Monday, May 13, 2024 @ 6:00 p.m. 

Robert B. Blackwell Municipal Building 

12050 Woodward 2nd Floor, Council Chambers 

Highland Park, MI   48203 

 

 

The proposed budget may be viewed at the City Clerk’s Office Monday-Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 

4:00 p.m., Friday 9:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. or online at www.highlandparkmi.gov. 

 

Brenda Green 

City Clerk 

http://www.highlandparkmi.gov/

